

# Wing Singers

## Newsletter No 9

#### Welcome back!

I hope you have had a wonderful summer. I am very excited about the year ahead for our choir, especially the Christmas event at the Village Hall and the first Concert of our own in March. Looking forward to seeing and (hearing!) you all on Sunday...I'm raring to go!!

Jilly x

#### Next Rehearsal - Note the Different Time

We suspect that the best news of the month so far is that we will be meeting once again on Sundays! The next rehearsal is on Sunday 13 September – but please don't forget that this one's at the unusual time of **6pm-7pm**.

#### Membership Fees

Some members have already paid their membership fees for the whole year, but for members who pay termly, this is a gentle reminder that the fees for the coming term are now due. Cheques for £15 per adult (aged 18+), payable to *The Wing Singers* (or cash if preferred), should be given to Claire Collier at the next rehearsal. Bank transfers can also be made: Barclays Bank 20-03-18, a/c 63185923 – please make sure that your name is included in the transfer so that you are correctly credited with the payment.

### Wednesday 2 December – Lunchtime Concert for the Over-60s

We have accepted an invitation for our choir to perform for Wing's Over-60s Lunch Club, at the Wing Village Hall, following their Christmas lunch on Wednesday 2 December. Hopefully we will be able to get a good turnout and, no doubt, have voices from the Over-60s singing along with us. Lance will email members separately with more detail once timings etc. are known and asking who hopes to be available to take part.

## Digital Piano

We are really pleased to report that *The Wing Singers* now possess a new digital piano, bought during the summer break with part of the grant received from Wing Parish Council. For those who like to know, the model that we have bought is the Yamaha P255, finished in black, which should give much better sound than the older model that has been used.

#### Website Designer Needed!

We are anxious to have a choir website which, amongst other information, will have music and voice tracks uploaded so that they can be played and/or downloaded by members (CDs can be produced for members without internet access).

Do we by any chance have a website designer amongst our choir members, who has the time and willingness to tackle this task? If so, please contact Jill Neenan.

#### Choir Folder

One of you doesn't have your choir folder! We did say in the last Newsletter that one had been left in the Village Hall, but it has not yet been claimed. If it is yours, do contact Lance and it can be returned to you.

----/----

<u>Choir Contact Details</u>. Email messages for Jill Neenan (choral matters), or for Lance Redler (membership and general administration), should be sent to <u>wingsingers@yahoo.co.uk</u>. Lance can also be contacted by telephone on: (01296) 681286 or 07769 942951.

Wing Singers

# Choir Rehearsal & Performance Dates 2015/26

## 2015

13 September (6pm - 7pm)

20 September

27 September

4 October (6pm - 7pm)

11 October

18 October

8 November

15 November

22 November

29 November

\*2 December (Over-60s Lunch Concert, Wing Village Hall)

6 December (6pm - 7pm)

\*13 December (Carol Concert, Wing Village Hall)

#### 2016

10 January

17 January

24 January

31 January

7 February (6pm - 7pm)

28 February

6 March (6pm - 7pm)

13 March

\*Saturday 19 March. Spring Concert, Cottesloe School Hall

20 March

17 April (6pm - 7pm)

24 April (followed by AGM)

1 May (6pm - 7pm)

8 May (6pm - 7pm)

15 May

12 June (6pm - 7pm)

19 June

26 June

3 July (6pm - 7pm)

10 July

17 July

## (N.B. All rehearsals are from 5pm - 6pm unless otherwise shown)

\* Regarding the concert/performance dates that are given, separate details will always be provided. Please understand that members of The Wing Singers' are only invited to take part – there will never be any pressure.